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Item 15 

Parking - No Stopping - Navins Lane, Zetland 

2022/490239 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the allocation of parking on the northern side 
of Navins Lane, Zetland between the points 10 metres and 25.5 metres (two car spaces) 
east of Portman Street as "No Stopping". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – South Sydney PAC   

Representative for the Member for Heffron   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 

The development of 944-954 Bourke Street, Zetland requires that the Applicant submits a 
signage plan for kerbside parking arrangements along the site's frontage in Portman Street 



and Navins Lane to be referred to the Local Pedestrians, Cycling and Traffic Calming 
Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


